
Joseph Connolly 
 

To all who are part of the district reapportionment process. 
I will keep my thoughts simple and brief about the 3 different plans that have been proposed. 
Specifically, Map 7v.2 should either be amended or removed from consideration for the following
primary reasons: 
1) This plan would apparently use Glen Alps Road as a dividing line between District 2 and 6, and
divide our neighborhood in half. Essentially, The people across the street from us would be in
district 2, and those of us south of Glen Alps road would be in District 6. This creates a host of
issues - the obvious being.. if, for example, we are trying to alleviate a concern in our
neighborhood, we would have to contact two different assembly members and assume they would
work in unison to solve our problems. 2) It also dilutes the voting power of our neighborhood
considerably.3) Eagle river is a 45 minute to an hour drive, depending on where you're coming and
going from.. which is extremely far away. This would be like pairing Eagle River with Big Lake, or
Sutton. We are not very far geographically, but by road and community it is a long way. 4) We are
very much a "South Anchorage" community and in no way do we want to be forced to participate in
Eagle River meetings or with Eagle River assembly members if we want our voice heard. 
Thank you for the consideration. 
Joe Connolly 
-Glen Alps Resident 
-Glen Alps Road Service Area Board of Supervisors Chairperson 


